
Dear Honorable Supervisors, 

 

I am support of the  Mendocino Cannabis Associations Memo with regard to Agenda Item 3b for the 10/13/20 BS 

meeting. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Anna Birkas 

Dear Supervisor Brown, 

 

I am a cannabis cultivator in District 1 with a Provisional License from CDFA. I submitted my 

application to the county in 2018 and I am still waiting to receive my county permit, and to be 

eligible for an Annual License from CDFA.  

 

I strongly agree with all of the MCA recommendations and respectfully encourage you to 

make the recommended changes to the Mendocino County Cannabis Program.  

 

My parcel is more than 100 acres and zoned Rangeland and the hoops that I've had to jump 

through to get licensed are far beyond anything that should be necessary to use a tiny portion of 

my property for agriculture.  

 

Cannabis cultivation is farming and cannabis should be treated as agriculture in our 

farming community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David Marlin 

 


